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Proposed Amendment to Bureau of Fire and Police Disability and Retirement 
Administrative Rules 

 
 
The Bureau of Fire and Police Disability and Retirement (FPDR) proposes amendments to the 
following sections of the FPDR Administrative Rules. 
 

Definition of Attending Physician – 5.7, 5.8, 5.9, 5.10  
           
 
 

Copies of the proposed rule are available at the FPDR’s website: 
https://www.portland.gov/fpdr/charter-and-administrative-rules. Proposed additions/changes are 
noted in red bold font. Deleted language is noted with a strikethrough.   
 
The FPDR Board of Trustees will consider the proposed amendment at the Board meeting scheduled 
for May 28, 2024 at 1:00 pm.  The meeting will be in Room 2500 A – City of Portland 1900 Building 
at 1900 SW Fourth Avenue, 2nd Floor, Portland, Oregon 97201 
 
Interested parties are invited to offer written comments on the proposed amendment.  The deadline 
for submitting written comments is Thursday, May 2, 2024. Please submit your comments to: 
 
   Samuel Hutchison at sam.hutchison@portlandoregon.gov  or 
 
   Samuel Hutchison, Director 
   Bureau of Fire and Police Disability and Retirement 
   1800 SW 1st Avenue, Room 250 

Portland, OR 97201 
 
Interested parties are also invited to provide oral testimony to the Board during the Board meeting. 
Parties interested in providing oral testimony should sign up with Julie Hall, FPDR Legal Assistant 
(email address), or sign in at the Board meeting prior to the meeting start. The Board may set a time 
limit on any public comment at the Board meeting.  
 
Questions may be addressed to Mr. Hutchison at the contact information provided above. 
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